
 

 

Attention Clark Families: 
The Veterans Day video is being updated, and we’d like to 
include more Coyote families this year.  To make that happen, 

we need your help.  If you have pictures or short video clips of 

family members who are U.S. Veterans, send them to Mr. 

Magdziarz at the email below.  Please include name of the 

veteran, relation to student/staff member, branch of service, 

and other relevant information.   

Deadline for pictures is October 28. 

jmagdzia@lcscmail.com 


